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Main Issues Report Bid Reference B0944

| request that the land at Inchgarth Road is included in the Local development plan. | request this on the basis of the ever increasing requirement for the provision

of housing for the elderly - more care homes and purpose built housing are definitely needed . The additional benefit of improved infrastructure in the area

intensifies my desire to support this bid being included in the local development plan. The existing roads linking North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road were not

built to support the volume of constant traffic which they see. The road and pavements are narrow and hazardous and unsafe especially for the younger and the
less mobile members of my family. The proposed new road included in the development plans would be marked improvement.
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